
We understand that this may be an inconvenience for our staff and community. We encourage you to plan for additional 
time if you commute to work via TTC or car. There will be signs put up by the TTC to direct traffic. 

We are working with the City and the TTC to inform impacted stakeholders and will keep you updated via Insite as 
information becomes available. 

If you have any questions, please email public.affairs@camh.ca. Thank you for your understanding.

NOTICE: TTC Construction Street Closures
WHAT    
The Toronto Transit Commission 
(TTC) is conducting repairs to 
the streetcar tracks, streetcar 
platforms and bike lanes along 
College Street.

WHEN    
The repairs are expected to start 
on September 5, 2022 and last 
until the end of December 2022. 
The work will take place 24 hours 
a day, 7 days a week. This timeline 
is subject to change.

WHERE   
Sections of College Street will  
be partially and completely closed 
to traffic to facilitate this work.  
The repairs will take place in 
multiple phases with lanes of 
traffic moving east and west in 
certain locations depending on  
the month. Please refer to the  
map below with projected dates 
for the road closures.
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